Breton, Mary B

From: John Emerson <emerchev@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 12:12 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: 127A and 128

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please oppose EV mandates! We can't meet these numeric targets, the public will not buy EV/hybrid vehicles at these levels! Our sales volume will drop while we pay floor plan interest on dead inventory....when CARB wrote the regs., manufacturers get credit for meeting mandated percentages when they put the car into dealer inventory....not when the dealer sells to the end user!!! Terrible policy!! Maine would be smart to pull out of CARB....

Sent from my U.S. Cellular® Smartphone